
McGill University
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF LAW

October 24th, 1930.

The Principal,
..le G ill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I have before me the 
letter regarding a proposal to set up a 
Canadian University League of Hâtions 
Society. The object, I think, is a laud­
able one, for the existing League of Hâ­
tions clubs do serve as a forum for the 
discussion of foreign affairs, and doubt­
less some form of federalization would 
strengthen them. Personally, I think the 
plan would be improved if the name of the 
organisation were changed to Canadian 
University Foreign Affairs Society. This 
ought to give it more General interest, 
and would do away with"the suggestion of 
evangelical uplift that clings to most 
young men's societies discussing the League 
of nations. I am rather opposed to any­
thing which treats the League of Hâtions as 
a religion, rather than as an experiment in 
political science.

If the proposed organisa­
tion has as its object the scientific analy­
sis of international relations, even though 
it should propose to treat the League of 
Hâtions as the central object of study, I 
should be willing to give it any assistance 
in my power.

Yours sincerely,

P.E .Corbett


